
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQ)

PFS School field
1 Where will the Bicentennial Dinner be held?

PFS Bicentenary committee and for ticket enquiries, please contact Ms Pauline of OFA at 04-2281214
2 Who is organizing the Bicentenary Dinner and how do I contact them?

Kindly reserve via Pauline of OFA and pay via cheque/bank transfer/cash. Deadline for reservation and
payment by 31.03.2016 (on first come first serve basis)

3 How do I reserve and pay for my tickets? Is there a deadline for reservation and payment of the tickets?

Individual tickets can be purchased.
4 Can I purchase individual tickets or am I required to purchase a table of 10 tickets?

Batik/Long sleeve
5 What is the dress code for the Dinner?

3 categories - RM150, RM300 & RM500.  Seating arrangement will be based on categories of tickets.

6 How many categories of tickets will there be and what is the di�erence between the various categories
of tickets?

If you purchase individual seat, it will be among loose cards seat.  In order to secure your seat with
your respective year-group, booking and payment of the seats/tables must be paid on the same time.
Hence, we encourage table/group booking.

7 How do we ensure that we are able to seat with our respective year-groups? How will the seating
arrangements be made?

Please check through social media nearer to the date of the event.
8 If I go by car, where am I permitted to park my car?

Yes, please give prior notice.  Vegetarian food will be served.

9 Do you cater to disabled or handicapped guests? What about guests with special requests
(i.e. vegetarian food)?

Net proceeds will go to the Bicentenary Scholarship Fund to assist needy students of
Penang Free School.

10 What happens to the proceeds of ticket sales? If there is a profit, to whom does the fund go to?


